Georgia’s Special needs Scholarship Program

Georgia’s Special Needs Scholarship Program, also known as Senate Bill 10, was started in 2007.  This program is a parental choice program for students with special needs who have an Individualized Education Plan (IEP).  If your child meets the eligibility criteria, you have the right to request a public school transfer from your child’s current public school to: 1. Another school within your district, 2. Another public school outside of your district, or  3. An approved private school using scholarship money. 

The scholarship money can only be used at approved private schools. If the tuition is greater than the scholarship, the parent is responsible for paying the additional amount. Once the student receives a scholarship, he/she will continue to receive it until returning to a public school, graduating from high school, leaving the state, or reaching the age of 21 without having obtained a diploma.

If you would like more information about this program or eligibility criteria, contact the Georgia Department of Education’s website at www.doe.k12.ga.us

